
Greetings Ms. Koopman: 

  

By what logic do we take the property and rights of others who have not been accused or convicted of 
a crime? 
 
SB 719A is gun confiscation masquerading as a mental health bill, yet there is not a single word in the 
bill that offers any help to people who are violent or suicidal.  

  

I strongly urge that you really read the language of the bill. It is NOT what it has been sold as.  

  

Please vote "no" on SB 719A.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Todd Miller 

Portland, Oregon 

 
 


